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      ‘We learn to love everyone as Jesus loves us’ 

9th July 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

    NEW RECEPTION CLASS 

We are so excited to welcome you and your child to Our Lady’s family. Due to the 

restrictions on schools, because of COVID 19, we have had to adapt how we have planned 

to transition your child into our school. 

As many children have spent so long away from nursery, we intend to offer each child a 

longer period of transition.  Therefore, Reception class will start school on Monday 7th 

September.  We will split the class into two – half of the children will attend each morning 

and have lunch and then go home and the other half will attend in the afternoon.  At the end 

of the week this routine will alternate to allow group two to experience mornings and lunch, 

while the first group attend in the afternoon session. 

Your child is in: GROUP  

Group 1:  Week beginning 7th September morning session and lunch. 

Group 2: Week beginning 7th September afternoon session. 

Group 1: Week beginning 14th September afternoon session 

Group 2: Week beginning 14th September morning session and lunch. 

All children will attend school on Monday 21st September 2020 for the whole day. 

MORNING SESSION WILL BEGIN AT: 8.45AM.  They will then need to be collected at 

12.30pm 

AFTERNOON SESSION WILL BEGIN AT 1PM.  They will then need to be collected at 3pm 

at the Reception entrance. 

After the two weeks, all the children will begin school together and join the Reception class 

‘bubble’.  Every effort has been made to ensure that this transition goes as smoothly as 

possible.  If there is anything that you are unsure of, do not hesitate to contact school and 

we will help you.  This is a huge milestone in your child’s life and we hope that you feel 

confident that we will care for them just as you do and ensure that they are supported in 

every way. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs P McGuffie.      Headteacher 
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